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Happy Friday Falcons! This has been such a crazy week. We are happy that all 
of our families are safe and back in their homes. Red Ribbon Week activities 
have been extended into next week to allow students to enjoy the planned days. 
Information is provided below with details. 
 
Families who requested model changes will be notified next week as to whether 
or not we are able to accommodate. Please watch your email if this pertains to 
you.  
 

Catalyst Kids ​child care programs provide distance learning support and enrichment 
activities for students during the school year. Here at Catalyst Kids – Deerfield, we offer 
in-person programs with small learning pods and follow health and safety protocols to 
help keep everyone safe. To learn more, visit the main webpage: 
https://www.catalystkids.org/​ ​or the fall back-to-school webpage: 
https://www.catalystkids.org/back-to-school/​.  

Important PTA Updates 

6th Grade Virtual Guys Night Out 
Hey 6th grade boys and parents! Guys Night Out is happening Tuesday, 
November 17, at 6:30pm and will be held virtually via Zoom! ​PTA will be hosting this 
free program for our 6th grade boys and their adult role models. Our guest speaker, Mr. 
Brian Cady, will guide them through topics on hygiene, nutrition, puberty, responsibilities 
and more.  Stay tuned for sign-up information. 
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